
 
 

GOVERNOR TAFT RE-APPOINTS THREE 
BOARD MEMBERS 

 

 
 
 
James R. Rocco, Chairman of 
the Board, was re-appointed to 
a term ending July 2007.  He is 
a principal in Sage Risk 
Solutions, LLC, a privately held 
company specializing in 
environmental risk 
management for commercial, 
industrial and Brownfield’s 
properties.  Prior to his 
involvement in Sage Risk 
Solutions, he was employed by 
BP Exploration and Oil Inc. for 
25 years in engineering and 
management positions in 
construction, maintenance and 
environmental engineering. Mr. 
Rocco has extensive 
experience and involvement in 
the development, management 
and implementation of technical 
and regulatory solutions for 
environmental compliance and 
corrective action.  Mr. Rocco is 
an original member of the 
Board, which first met in 
November 1989, and 
represents petroleum refiners. 

 

 

R. Scott Hiser was re-
appointed to a term ending July 
2007 and represents UST 
owners.  He is Corporate 
Manager of Environmental for 
Speedway SuperAmerica LLC 
(SSA).  Mr. Hiser is responsible 
for the overall management of 
the Environmental Department, 
including policies and 
procedures to ensure SSA is in 
compliance with all applicable 
laws and regulations and is 
protective of human health and 
the environment.  He has over 
15 years experience in 
environmental projects for SSA 
and previously with 
SuperAmerica Group.  Mr. 
Hiser was originally appointed 
to the Board in 2001. 

 
 
 

 
Thomas D. Kmiec was re-
appointed to a term ending July 
2004.  He is President of T.D. 
Kmiec and Associates and is 
registered as a professional 
engineer in the State of Ohio 
and the State of Illinois.  Mr. 
Kmiec is also a Diplomate of 
Environmental Engineering in 
the American Academy of 
Environmental Engineers and 
the past-chair of the Northern 
Ohio Chapter of the Air & 
Waste Management 
Association.  He holds 
memberships in the City of 
Cleveland, Cuyahoga County 
and State of Ohio Bar 
Associations.  He represents 
professional engineers with 
environmental experience.  Mr. 
Kmiec was originally appointed 
to the Board in1998. 
 

 
  

“Frank” says   
Congratulations Gentleman 



 


